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Circular: 004 
 

     17 February 2025. 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

TOWN HALL MEETING 21 FEBRUARY 2025. 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Garry will not be able to fly up to Broadacres this week to 
attend the Mancom meeting and the Town Hall meeting. 
 
 
To this effect we will be moving the Mancom meeting to next week and Garry will endeavour to 
fly up to Broadacres for our Townhall meeting in March.  We will advise the date of the Townhall 
as soon as we have dates confirmed. 
 
I apologise for the inconvenience. 

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


